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Please note that as of July 1, 2018, the Vacant Unit Rebate Program in Toronto has been 
discontinued. 

If you own a commercial or industrial property in Toronto that had eligible vacant space between 
January 1, 2018, and June 30, 2018 (including space that was vacant during the last 89 days in 
2017 and that continued to be vacant in 2018), you must file your Vacant Unit Rebate Application 
by no later than September 28, 2018. 

For properties outside of Toronto, please consult your municipal tax department. If you have any 
questions whether your vacant space is eligible for a rebate, please contact Melissa Muskat by 
email at mmuskat@mindengross.com or by phone at 416-369-4313. 
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